
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

Special points of interest: 

 Safety Week 

 Children In Need day 

 Spare Clothes 

 After School Clubs 

 

7TH NOVEMBER 2014 

AUTUMN 2,  WEEK 1 

Dates for your 

diary: 

Fri 14th November 

3.15 Safety Week 

display  

 

w/c 1st December 

Scholastic Book Fair in 

school 

 

Tues 9th December 

9.45                                      

FS1 & 2 Christmas 

Performance 

 

Thurs/Fri                    

11th  12th December                                  

KS1 Christmas           

Performance  

 

Tues 16th December                                  

KS2 Carol Service at 

Christchurch  

 

  

  

After School Clubs 

Change for Life (Yr 3 & 4) - Monday or Wednesday 
Basketball (Yr 5 & 6) - Tuesday  
Football (Yr 5 & 6) - Wednesday 
Reading Club (Yr 3 & 4) - Wednesday 
Choir (Yr 5 & 6) - Wednesday 
Drama (Yr 3, 4, 5 & 6) - Thursday 
History (any year group) - Thursday (lunchtime) 
 
Letters will go out on Monday for our new clubs 
 
Full of Beans Multi Sports (Yr 1/2) - Started Thursday 6 November - this is now full 

Annual Safety Week 

Safety is the order of the day next week.  We have visits scheduled from the Bully 

Busting team, the RNLI, Road Safety Team and the Police. 

There will be a display in the hall on Friday at 3.15 so the children can showcase 

their work. 

Spare Clothes - FS1 & FS2 

Can we ask all parents of children in FS1 and FS2  to send in some spare items of 

clothing (particularly underwear) that can be kept in school in the event of their 

child having an accident / spillage.  Please ensure all items are named.  

Children In Need Day - Friday 14th November 

The date is fast approaching.  This year Pudsey has a superhero theme for his day so 

we’ll follow suit. 

With a donation to Children In Need, all children are able to dress up as their              

favourite superhero (or create their own superhero).   Ms Temple will be touring 

the school asking children to describe their special superhero powers, so make sure 

you know your hero well! 

We are also going to hold a cake sale after school in the hall.  If you would like to 

donate any cakes (home made or shop bought), please send them into school by 

the morning of the 14th. 

Christmas Fair 

Preparations are under way to have a number of gift stalls.  Year 6 are going to be 

taking a lead role in manning and preparing the stalls.  If any parents are able to 

offer any help in the run up to the event (with wrapping etc.), please let Miss  

Blakemoore know.  We will let you know as soon as the date is confirmed. 


